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Jam On!
Submitted by RI’s 5th Grade Teachers Kevin Engel, Abby Goebel, & Nate 
Vandenberg

The fifth grade classes at RI have been enjoying having vocabulary competitions 
against each other every Friday afternoon.  Using vocabulary.com, they have a “Vocab 
Jam” session weekly to increase their vocabulary skills while building camaraderie 
that both in-person and virtual students can participate in!  Keep jammin’ on, fifth 
graders!!

Mrs. Goebel’s class working hard on the Vocab Jam.

Mr. Vandenberg’s class

Mr. Engel’s class

FFA Chapter Officer Workshop
Submitted by Linda Sattler

Laconia FFA Chapter Officer Workshop (COW). If we can’t go to officer training, 
then  no worries! Officer training comes to us.  Our Wisconsin FFA State Officer 
from Section 6, Olivia Lulich, joined us LIVE for our first ever virtual COW.  A 
great experience was had by all.  

Conner Bruins, Andrew Beck, and Trey Laudolff

Lindsey Achterberg, Sam Loduha, Conner Bruins, Trey Laudolf, and Jazmyne 
Ruenger

Enjoying Grilled Cheese
Submitted by Linda Sattler

Our next yummy cheese adventure -- Grilled Cheeses -- including provolone, gouda, 
american, ham, and BACON. Enjoy! 

Allison Wright Cole Zickert

Our food service department celebrates Sloppy Joe Day with fun t-shirts! Karen 
Treptow, Mary Blumke and Andrea Schneider

Sloppy Joe Day!
Submitted by Andrea Schneider

The Food Service Department continues to serve up healthy and delicious foods for 
students and staff. Recently, we celebrated with t-shirts for sloppy joe day!

In other news, the high school a la carte section reopened on November 2 with cookies, 
beverages and snacks, though no hot meals as of yet. 


